
  

DIOCESE OF FORT WORTH 

THE BISHOP’S OFFICE 
 

 

 

THE CATHOLIC CENTER 

800 West Loop 820 South  •  Fort Worth, TX 76108  •  (817) 560-3300  •  Fax (817) 244-8839  •  fwdioc.org 

officeofthebishop@fwdioc.org 
 

Statement to the Faithful of the Diocese of Fort Worth 

 

September 7, 2024 

 

The Reverend Mother Marie of the Incarnation, the legitimate superior of the Carmelite 

Monastery in Arlington, on her own initiative has requested that I post the following statement 

on the diocesan website to clarify for the faithful some confusion that has arisen regarding the 

sacramental life of the Monastery and to request the continued prayers of the faithful of the 

Diocese of Fort Worth for the nuns of the Arlington Carmel. 

 

I too ask your continued prayers for the nuns, for Mother Marie, and members of the Association 

of Christ the King. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

 

Most Reverend Michael F. Olson, STD, MA 

Bishop of Fort Worth  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


